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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

January 21, 2019
RE: Canada’s Top Mayor Award

Dear Dawn Mucci & Tammy-Ann Chapman,

As the current Mayor for the Town of Innisfil, | am pleased to support your initiative to create the
“Canada’s Top Mayor Award”. It is important to recognize and celebrate the work that is done by
the various town councils across our Country. Local level politics have a huge impact on building
positive and resilient communities.

| look forward to the launch of this initiative and seeing the positive communication grow between
politicians and their citizens. There is a lot of important work being done on the local level and |
anticipate that the nominations you receive will shed light on those local stories.

As the Past President of the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) which represents
almost all of Ontario’s 444 municipal governments and as a former member of the Federation of
Canadian Municipalities (FCM) | have seen firsthand the commitment and passion it takes to be
a big city Mayor. Thank you to Dawn and Tammy-Ann for bringing forward this initiative. | think
they all deserve to win.

I look forward to seeing who is awarded “Canada’s Top Mayor.”
Best of luck in your endeavor!

Sincerely

gl

Lynn Dollin

Mayor

705-436-3740 ext. 1101
Idollin@innisfil.ca
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